
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Professional Church Workers, 
 
Attached is the combined registration form for the District Board of Directors and Professional Church 
Workers (PCW) and Circuit Visitors Conferences to be held April 29 to May 2, 2024, at Advent Lutheran 
Church, 11250 N Michigan Road, Zionsville, Indiana. 
 

Please note that the deadline for returning the registration is March 18, 2024. 
 

Board of Directors – April 29 (1:00 p.m.) – April 30 (12:00 p.m.) 
Conference – April 30 (3:00 p.m.) – May 2 (11:30 a.m.) 
Circuit Visitors – May 2 (12:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.) 

 
The theme of this year’s conference is “GO and tell what you have seen and heard” based on Matthew 
11:4. Speakers at the conference will include International Lutheran Council (ILC) General Secretary, 
Rev. Dr. Detlev Schulz and Rev. Dr. Daniel Brege, past President of the Indiana District.  We are excited 
about the opportunity to gather to worship, learn, and fellowship in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. 
 
Each congregation of our District is assessed $3.00 per communicant member each year to cover the 
cost of all District conferences. The 2024 assessment notices will be mailed in late March/early April. 
Travel, housing, and meals during the conference are paid for the following: 

 Called Pastors serving English District congregations (including Associate and 
Assistant Pastors) 

 Called Commissioned Church Workers on the roster of Synod serving English District 
congregations such as Deaconesses, DCEs, Lay Ministers, Teachers, etc.   

  
Conference housing and meals are provided at the hotel for retired pastors. However, they are 
responsible for their own transportation.  Pastors and church workers serving ministries NOT assessed 
as English District entities, including advisory pastors, spouses, etc. are responsible for all of their own 
expenses, including meals, hotel room, and transportation.   
 
Registration at the conference begins on Tuesday, April 30 at 2:00 p.m. with the conference beginning 
at 3:00 p.m. The Conference will conclude by 11:30 a.m. on Thursday, May 2. 
 
Mark your calendars now and complete the attached registration form OR register online using the link 
on our website.  
 
For those unable to register online, please return your completed registration form to the English 
District office via fax (248)476-0188, regular mail, or email info@englishdistrict.org. 
 
 

DEADLINE for registration is March 18, 2024. 

 
 
 
 

 

33100 Freedom Road, Farmington, MI 48336-4030 
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